
***WARNING*** 

ONLINE TAG RENEWAL SCAM 

 

There is a company which has been traced to Florida that is attempting to solicit Georgia Tag 

Renewals. The website which they are asking customer to use is:  

www.georgiacarreg.org  THIS WEBSITE IS A SCAM, DO NOT USE.  

This website is charging an additional $39.99 to renew tag registrations online. 

 

Customers wishing to renew their TAG online should use the following 

Georgia DOR approved website: Eservices.drives.ga.gov  

 

PLEASE NOTE: No one will ever call you on the telephone to renew your vehicle registration. 

REMEMBER: Never give anyone personal information or credit card information over the 

telephone unless you are positive of their identity. A link to this approved online TAG 

renewal website is found on this Tax Commissioner website. 

 

As always, if you should have any questions, please contact the Walton County 

Tag Office directly at 770-267-1335. 

 

Mr. Derry M. Boyd, Walton County Tax Commissioner 

http://www.georgiacarreg.org/

